
 
Welcome to Reception  at Heber  

 

 
 

In September I will be going to Heber Primary School. I will 

be in Reception.  

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Piddington & Miss Nicola  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Valentine & Miss Debbie  



 
I can sit and look at books in the Reading area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can play outside with lots of different things.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This is where I will hang up my coat.  

 



 

 
 

This is where I can go to the toilet and wash my hands.  

 

 
 

 


